
From: Townsley, Paul 
Sent: 1/15/2014 11:31:06 AM 
To: paul.clanon@cpuc.ca.gov (paul.clanon@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 
Bcc: 
Subject: Joint Request for Postponement of CoC Filings 2014 

Dear Paul: 

Please see the attached Joint Request for Postponement of CoC Filings for 2014, from 
California Water Service, California American, San Jose Water, and Golden State Water. 
Please contact me if you have any questions. 

Paul 

Paul G. Townsley 

V.P. Regulatory Matters & Corporate Relations 

California Water Service Company 

1720 North First Street 

San Jose, CA 95112-4598 

ptownsley@calwater.com 

408.367.8223 (o) 

408.315.7216 (c) 

This e-mail and any of its attachments may contain California Water Service Group proprietary 
information and is confidential. This e-mail is intended solely for the use of the individual or 
entity to which it is addressed. If you are not the intended recipient of this e-mail, please notify 

SB GT&S 0443166 

mailto:paul.clanon@cpuc.ca.gov


the sender immediately by replying to this e-mail and then deleting it from your system. 
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